Crime news: letters notifying 2022
Crime Contract applicants

News story

Notification letters about the outcome of tenders for work under the 2022
Standard Crime Contract will be issued shortly.

Applicant organisations will start learning the outcome of their bids for
work under the 2022 Standard Crime Contract from 21 February.

We will be using the LAA eTendering system to send notification letters.

Monitoring the eTendering system message boards

There are a large number of bidders and accordingly the process of
notification will last through the week. If you have bid for a 2022 Standard
Crime Contract then you should monitor the LAA eTendering system message
board for your notification letter and ensure that you have a registered user
available to access the letter.

Anyone bidding who has not received their notification by Monday 28 February
should send a message through the LAA eTendering system.

What will the letter cover?

Your notification letter will set out the:

e outcome of our initial assessment of your bid
e what you should do next in terms of providing verification information
as relevant

Verification deadline

The deadline for submitting compliant verification information is 11:59 pm on
27 March 2022.
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